DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Wednesday 12.14.22

There will be an ASL Club meeting today, Wednesday 12/14, right after school in room 208. We will
be discussing Jingle Walk. If you are participating in Jingle Walk on Thursday, attending this meeting
is highly recommended.

This is the last week to order Minty Messages and Jr. High T-shirts. They are available in the
cafeteria every day or from Mr. Fasano in room 235.

Drama Club has a meeting this Thursday, 12/15 at 2:40PM in Rowe Hall. All members must attend.

BHS Theatre is holding auditions for the classic musical “BYE BYE BIRDIE” beginning this
Friday, 12/16. See flyers posted around the school for more information!!! (see below!)

Holiday Spirit Week is next week! See flyer below!



